
Old Town Auto Service Celebrates 50 Years with a Community “Pit Stop Party” 

On Friday, July 18, 2025, Old Town Auto Service marked a major milestone—50 years of 

service to Eureka and Humboldt County—with a lively and well-attended "Pit Stop Party" 

at our shop on the corner of 5th & C Streets in downtown Eureka. 

The event was a heartfelt thank-you to our loyal customers, dedicated staff, and supportive 

business community. Guests enjoyed a complimentary BBQ lunch, shop tours, raffle prizes, 

anniversary swag, and a festive atmosphere filled with familiar faces and great conversation. 

We are incredibly proud to be a family-owned and operated business serving the community 

since 1975. It was a joy to celebrate this achievement with those who have helped make it 

possible. 

A big thank you to the Eureka Chamber of Commerce and our fellow local businesses for your 

ongoing support. Here’s to the next 50 years of keeping Humboldt County rolling! 

— 

Old Town Auto Service – Fixing Cars is our Job. Helping People is our Business 

Celebrating 50 Years of Honest, Reliable Auto Repair 

www.oldtownauto.com 

 


